
NEWSLETTER III

WHATWILL WE TELL YOU
ABOUT?

This Newsletter will inform you about:

● The progress of the CIRCULO project
● Teaching Training Activity held in Zagreb
● Future activities

TEACHER TRAINING ACTIVITY IN
ZAGREB

Following the Teacher Training Activity held
in Aix-en-Provence, Callidus hosted the
second event in Zagreb, Croatia from the
23rd – 25th of May 2023. This second
Teacher Training Activity focused more on
building VET professionals' academic and
digital skills to provide a quality VET service
through accessible and interactive online
environments while building their
self-confidence to work in remote learning
environments.

ONLINE PARTNER MEETING

The fifth project meeting was held online on
the 18th of July 2023. The main topic of this
meeting was to agree on pending tasks.
Partners agreed that all partners will
implement the in-service training with local
VET trainers as part of the cascading model
envisaged. Furthermore, partners agreed
that all partners will test the prototype with
their local stakeholders addressing the
visual presentation and functionality of the
platform and providing feedback.

WHAT IS NEXT?

Following the Teacher Training Activity held
in Zagreb, partners will implement the
in-service training with local VET trainers.

The next face-to-face partner meeting will
be in Zaragoza, Spain on the 26th of October
2023.

DO YOUWANT TO BE UP TO DATE WITH
OUR PROJECT ACTIVITIES?

HERE IS WHERE YOU CAN FIND US:

https://circuloproject.eu


